
 

 

21 October 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Reading Books 
 
After the half term break, your child will no longer receive the ‘challenge’ book. 
Following the latest educational research your child will bring home two reading books 
that are closely matched to their phonetic reading ability.  These are books that 
children should be able to decode independently and then read fluently after several 
practices. Your child will continue to visit the library weekly where they select a book 
of their choice which may be more challenging and need adult support to read. 
 
Below are some tips on how to support your child to be a fluent reader. 

 



 

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or myself about reading at 
home. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A.Micklethwaite 

 

Miss A Micklethwaite 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 


